
NEWSLETTER 17th February 2023 

 

Reception celebrated  

Valentines Day in the 

 forest. They made  

Cupid’s arrows, love potions 
and cards. 

 

Year 2 celebrated by writing 
on little hearts what they 
liked about their class and 
made a lovely display for 

their room. 



Last week year 5   

welcomed the theatre 
group,  

‘A Place for Us’  

to school to help them  

prepare for their  

performance of Romeo 
and Juliet next month at 

Norton Priory.  

They spent the morning 
helping the class to  

develop their scene  

including staging, music 
and sound effects. 

 

They had lots of fun and 
are now very excited to 

carry on creating an  

incredible scene and 
learning about the joys of 

Shakespeare. 

 



 

 

 

This week in Art, year 1 have been creating paper sculptures. 
They created tube towers. 

Look at their amazing art work. 





This week our class winners 
are  

Year 3.              

Well done to them.  

 

 Our pupil competition win-
ner this week  

is Lois from Year 4 and 

our Phonics star pupil is  

Mollie from Year 2. 

                               

Well done Lois and Mollie. 
 



On Thursday 2nd March it is World Book Day.  

We have lots of lovely things planned for the 
whole week. 

Our theme for this years World Book Day is Love 
and Friendship. On  the day, children can come to 
school dressed as a character from their favour-

ite book or in something red to celebrate the 
theme. 

We really wanted to get our families involved in World Book Day this year so 
we are inviting you into school to enjoy some relaxed reading time with us.  

 

Parents and children from Reception and KS1  are invited to our 

‘Booky Breakfast' on Thursday morning after drop off. 

 

Parents and children from KS2 are invited in for a 'Booky Brew & Biscuits' on 
Thursday afternoon. 

During these events there will be refreshments and opportunities for you to sit and 
read with your child and to listen to staff reading. We will also have a book swap 
table where children can exchange an old book for a preloved book. And we will 
have a recommendations table where staff and children will share some of their 
favourite reads and where you can seek any advice around reading. 

 

Across the week we will have lots of other activities around reading going on and 
will share these with you closer to the time. 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

DOJO AWARDS  

INTERNET SAFETY POSTER 
COMPETITION ORGANISED 
BY OUR JUNIOR SAFETY  
OFFICERS 



Please see the link for this half-term's Wednesday Word Booklet below.  

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-card?
pid=MTA101634&v=84.7 

 

 

8th February 2023 

 

Please can we remind all parents and 
carers that medicine must be 
brought to the school office where it 
is kept in a locked cabinet.  
Also, medicine forms must be  
completed before staff are able to  
administer any medicine. 
Thank you 

• School Closes Friday 17th February and reopens on 
Monday 27th February. 

 

• Strike day Tuesday 28th February. School will close to 
all years with the exception of Year 6. 

 

• World Book Day Thursday 2nd March. 

 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-card?pid=MTA101634&v=84.7
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-card?pid=MTA101634&v=84.7

